
Dear Parents  

One of the highlights this week was ribbon dancing in PE where some children 

demonstrated some excellent dance moves! The children have also learnt how 

to attach different parts when using the junk modelling and have started using 

their phonics to write a label to let everyone know what they have made. This 

gives writing a real purpose and motivates the children to incorporate it into 

their own play. We are also encouraging the children to label their Lego 

creations and any pictures that they draw.  

Numberblocks has been very popular this week. The children are starting to 

incorporate many different mathematical concepts into their play when playing 

with the cubes without even realising. 

We are looking forward to the start of December next week especially on 

Tuesday when there will be a surprise in the classroom.  

We hope you have a lovely weekend  

The EYFS team 

Ps New photos on Twitter! 

 

 


